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Topics
Topics of interest include (but are not limited to):

•	 Present and future technological challenges for humans rights in the digital era

•	 Grounds, scope and aims of “cyberights” and “neurorights” and their possible interactions

•	 Autonomy and (technological) manipulation as philosophical and legal concepts

•	 Mental Integrity, Psychological Continuity and Cognitive liberty as philosophical and legal 

concepts

•	 The evolving notion of privacy in the digital era 

•	 Digital (neuro)surveillance between “cyberights” and “neurorights”

•	 Personal identity and freedom of thought

•	 New kinds of “harm” to the person brought about by AI systems

•	 Ethical and legal implications of human-technological hybridization

•	 The use of neurotechnologies in criminal justice (policing, sentencing, trial…)
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The Dirpolis Institute of Sant’Anna School of 
Advanced Studies and the Digital Humanism 

Research Network (Sant’Anna School, UniSOB 
- Centro ReCEPL, Università del Salento - 

Centro DH) are glad to announce the 
international conference “Bridging the gap 

between neurorights and cyberights: introducing 
new ethical and legal safeguards for protecting 
humans in the digital era” to be held in Pisa on 

21 and 22 March 2024.
The conference will  provide an opportunity for 

young researchers (PhD students, post-docs, 
early career researchers, ...) to present their 

research in a stimulating and open environment, 
and to discuss their ideas with selected speakers 
and colleagues: we are looking for contributions 

that fit into the dialogue between ‘neurorights’ 
and ‘cyberights’, from a legal or a philosophical 

perspective.
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